
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: May 6, 2024. 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: SW0117AU Armed Security Guard Services. 

CONTACT: Darlene Saltzman, procurement specialist: 405-521-6667; 
darlene.saltzman@omes.ok.gov. 

PURPOSE: For use by all state departments, boards, commissions, agencies and institutions in 
addition to counties and municipalities that provide correctional services. 

Statewide Contract: SW0117AU has been awarded to Allied Universal for armed security 
guard services. The contract runs through March 26, 2029. 

You may use the following link to access this contract: 

https://www.ok.gov/dcs/solicit/app/solicitationDetail.php?solID=4806. 
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